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HHT Committee

From: jami power <jpowermaui@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 12:06 PM
To: HHT Committee
Subject: Affordable housing at Front Street Apartments Lahaina

To Honored Members of Maui Council and Whom it does concern, This letter is to implore 
you to take a positive stance in keeping Front Street Apartments in Lahaina, an affordable 
rental property. 
We have been blessed to raise our family in beautiful Lahaina town. We're close to work, 
schools and shopping.   
Commuting will increase the number of cars on the road as well as increasing cost for the 
people. 
Living paycheck to paycheck is already a concern for many living here. 
The cost of living continues to increase; yet in most cases money from working has not 
increased enough to meet this growth. 
With a considerable rent increase, how will people be expected to survive? 
 Most families are working at least 2 jobs as it is. We have been living on Maui all of our 
lives, and displacement  from our homes will cause a lot of stress .Some will become 
homeless. 
Plus more people may be forced to rely on the Public Welfare system, which in turn causes 
more stress on our Social Structure. 
Respectfully, I encourage you to act in favor of keeping the property affordable  at Front 
Street Apartments. 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Jami B. Power 
1303 Kenui Place, 
Lahaina HI 
96761 
 


